# **Danby Minutes: Easter 2010**

#### 1. Present:

Orlando de Lange, Shaun Hurst, Kat Warmington, James McGinnigle, Anna Herlihy, Steven John, James Bradley-Watson, Lily McManus

## 2. Committee handover

- The outgoing committee was thanked for their efforts.
- Treasurer documents handed over to James Bradley-Watson

#### 3. Freshers' Week

•Suggestions of changing the location of the Freshers' meal were rejected. It was decided that the informal atmosphere of Vodka Revs was preferred.

### 4. Talks

- •It was decided to expand talks over the year, focusing on raising their profile in the college and increasing attendance.
- The possibility of running talks in co-operation with another college was rasied.
- •It was suggested that high profile speakers from the University could be approached, e.g. Barry Everitt, Peter Wothers

## 5. Membership

- The issue was raised about surplus money from people joining and then not turning up to events. It was suggested that subs could be lowered, but was not agreed on.
- It was agreed that subs should be kept opt-out for undergrads to keep membership high, and remain opt-in for postgrads.

It was agreed that the membership lists needed updating and organisation – to be done this summer by Anna.